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Dear Parents, 

Well another busy term has finished. Perthville students have been involved in many extracurricular activities 
this term and they all need to be congratulated on the effort and enthusiasm they have shown. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank all the staff at Perthville, without their support your children would not have 
been exposed to the opportunities they have. 

Well done to all the eisteddfod items. They were all outstanding. The students all need to be congratulated 
for their performances, their manners and the time they have put into practicing their individual class 
performances. The band played magnificently placing 3rd, the verse speakers were terrific placing 1st, the 
percussion group played marvelously placing 3rd and the choir sung brilliantly placing 2nd. Great work 
everyone. 

Perthville has received a new computer roll out. This has included 9 new laptops for 5/6, 3 new laptops for 
staff and a new computer for Mrs Law’s office. Tuesday I worked with IT support staff to set up the new 
computers and reallocate some of the other older computers which weren’t running well.  

We have received information this week that there will be a new bus run for Lagoon and Trunkey children. 
Children who catch these buses have been given a notification regarding the drop off and pick up times. 
These changes will commence first day term 4. I have not been informed of any other changes to any other 
bus runs at this stage. 

Naplan results went home with students yesterday. I have looked through the results and they are very 
pleasing. Congratulations Years 3 & 5. If any parents want to discuss their children’s results please contact 
the office and make an appointment with the class teacher. 

I would like to take this opportunity to announce that I have been appointed as permanent principal at 
Burraga PS commencing Term 1, 2013. I have loved my time at Perthville and I am lucky I will still get to 
catch up with the children at small school events. 

Have a restful and safe holiday. We do not have a staff development day at the commencement of Term 4 so 
staff and students return Monday 8th October.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our stars 
of the 

Eisteddfod 



 

Blue Star Awards 

Blue Star Awards went to Coby F, Nicholas A and Georgie W. Congratulations!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathletics Awards 

Mathletics plays a big part in our school Maths curriculum. When students  

have achieved a new level within this program they are sent a certificate  

of achievement. Well done Darnell P and Augusta W you must be working 

really hard in Mathletics. 

 

Blue Awards for sporting achievements 

I had many Blue Awards to hand out at last week’s assembly. I would like to congratulate all the students 
who received one. There were many sports the students participated in. They included Athletics, Rugby 
league and girls and boys soccer to name a few. Well done on your achievements. 

 

 

 

 

House Points Trophy 

Congratulations to the Kookaburras who won the house points for this fortnight. Pictured are Isaac and 
Harry Kookaburra house captains with the trophy. Congratulation Kookaburras! 

 

 

Footy Colours Day 

On Friday 21st September (last day of term 3) students are asked to come to school dressed in their 
favourite AFL, NRL, Rugby Union or soccer team colours. We are asking for a gold coin donation to support 
children living with cancer.  

 

 

 

 

Student Classroom Supplies 

Just a reminder that students Year 2 to Year 6 need to have their own supplies of glue, erasers, pens 
(blue/black and red) and pencils. If you could ensure that your child has these supplies it would be greatly 
appreciated by classroom teachers. We are currently running low on classroom supplies of tissues if each 
student could bring in a box to use in their classroom that would be great.  

 



Little Athletics Visit 

Last week we had representatives from Little Athletics visit our school. The students were given 
demonstrations on the correct way to run and jump hurdles. They were also shown how far the long 
jumpers at the Olympics can jump. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sale 

Girls Summer uniform in good condition. Size 4 $25ea or 2 for $40 Size 6 $20ea or 2 for $35. Call Rose 
63372770. 

The Body Shop at Home Christmas catalogue is out now. To view a catalogue send an email to 
bellisimamia2@hotmail.com or to book a party call 63372770(ah) or 0414913688. 

 

Presentation Day – Friday 14th December 12pm 

Year 6 Graduation – Monday 17th December 6pm 

Dates for your diary! 
October 

 8th  Students Return to School Term 4 

11th Mrs Law PPA meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3/4 did some short skits about China at our last assembly! 

Next Assembly - Friday 21st September. 

K/1 will present their item 

All Welcome! 

 

 

  

 



P & C News!!!!! 
Cake/Slice Donations 

The Perthville P & C has been invited to cater for a Clearing Sale to be held at Rockley Mount on 
Saturday 13th October, 2012. We will be selling sausage sandwiches, cakes & slices, tea/coffee and cold 
drinks. 

Any donations of cakes, slices, cookies, cupcakes etc to sell on the day would be really appreciated 
and can be delivered to the school by 3pm on Friday 12th October or to 31 Everden Lane, Rockley on 
the Saturday morning of the sale. 

Helpers for the day are also welcome, so if you have a little spare time, please contact Sharon 
Stonestreet and come and join in fun. 

Perthville Public School Cookbook 
ORDER FORM 

 

 

The Perthville Public School P&C Committee is now 

accepting advance orders for its much anticipated 

cookbook which will be available for delivery early 

next term. 

 
Place your order by returning this Order Form with 

your payment in an envelope clearly marked 

“COOKBOOK” to Mrs Lowry 

 

Why not order extra copies as they will make  

beautiful gifts for your family & friends 

 

�------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

COOKBOOK ORDER FORM 

 

Name:______________________________  Class:   

 

Number of Cookbooks Required:         

The cookbooks are only $20.00 each,  

 

TOTAL Enclosed:    $    cash, cheque  

Payment in full is required with your order.            

Cheques: Please make payable to: Perthville Public School P & C   

Thank you for supporting our school 



 

 

 

 

 


